
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Sunday, February 26, 2023 the Kenosha Police Department was made aware 
of a video depicting a person’s drivers license being urinated on. 
 
Contact was established with the person to whom the driver’s license belonged 
to, the same day.  With crime victim’s rights in mind, our investigators provided 
time for consideration to the victim. 
 
On March 1, 2023, follow up conversation with the victim led Kenosha Police to 
refer the following, misdemeanor, charges to the Kenosha County District 
Attorney’s Office.  Each of the two adult men associated with the video received 
the same referrals. 
 

• Criminal Damage to Property 

• Disorderly Conduct 

• Theft 

• Unlawful Use of Computerized Communications Systems 
 
Additionally, Kenosha Police obtained and served a search warrant for the 
incident location and recovered the driver’s license. 
 
The Kenosha Police Department is not naming the victim, nor will we name the 
suspects until they are formally charged. 
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